
From: Packard, Clark <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/25/2014 9:46:25 AM
Subject: RE: Colleton County

Yeah. The formatting is terrible.  
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 9:36 AM

To: Packard, Clark

Subject: RE: Colleton County
 
                I asked Elisabeth Kovacs at DEW to confirm those jobs numbers.  I always get them from her (and she’s the 
WorkKeys project manager).  Copied you on that.
 
                I’m good with the points…although maybe take a look at the formatting of those tables at the bottom.  
Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Packard, Clark 

Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 9:31 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Colleton County
 
Christian,
 
See the attached points. I saw the 90,000 job seekers with 110,000 jobs figure. I assume that’s still roughly correct? Is 
that from DEW?
 
Thanks,
Clark
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